February 5, 2018
To:

Mayor Peterson and Town Trustees

From:

Alayna Carrell, Town Clerk

RE:

April 3, 2018 Regular Municipal Election

At the April, 2018 election, four Trustees will be elected, three to serve a 4-year term, and one to serve a 2-year term. The lowest tallied winning Trustee nominee will fill the 2-year term. I have received and verified Nomination Petitions from:

     Trustee


Dustin Barnes
Lisa Brazil

Shawn Bruegger

Thomas Bruton

Andy Murphy

Phyllis Price

Lance Sabo

Cynthia Southway

Tom Weydert

Three were no write-in candidates that filed an Affidavit of Intent with the Town Clerk by 4:30 p.m. on Friday, January 26, 2018. 

